RDR Members,

With the lake at 58% full, the highest it has been at for the last 6 years this time of year, another busy holiday
weekend is expected at the Point and on the lake. We again will have security at the Point for the weekend. You must
have a valid key to park a vehicle on the Point. No trailers or motorhome will be allowed to park on the Point. You
must have a valid current mussel inspection to use the ramp to launch any type of watercraft that will hold water. If
you have been on an infested lake in the last 30 days you will not be allowed to launch. All watercraft must be clean,
drained and dry to receive a valid inspection.

The fire danger is extreme so please no open fires anywhere in RDR. No driving of any vehicle off road or through
weeds. Be extremely vigilant about BBQs. Absolutely no fire works are allowed, CAL FIRE will be notified and you will
be cited.

The water on the ramp is just starting to go around the big curve. Be careful of the under water rocks on both sides.

Please keep the Point clean and take all trash home with you. Let's all be courteous of all members use of the Point
and launch ramp.

Have a pleasurable and very safe weekend.
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